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Committee of the Whole

cochrane.ca/Jobs

We’re Hiring

Permit & Plans Examiner 

Roads Operator

Communications Advisor 

Facilities Cleaner (casual) 

It’s time to get your trick-or-treat on. Have a spook-tacular Halloween experience this 
year by following these essential safety tips: 

• Opt for costumes in vibrant, eye-catching colors to ensure maximum visibility.
• Avoid dark, poorly lit houses on your route and never accept rides from strangers or 

venture into unfamiliar homes.
• Make sure you are dressed in weather-appropriate attire and comfortable footwear. 
• abstain from indulging in any treats until your return home and diligently inspect all 

items for signs of tampering or improper packaging.
• Remember, the rules of pedestrian safety remain in effect. Always utilize designated 

crosswalks and well-illuminated corners when crossing the street. 

Have a safe and enjoable Halloween night! 

Follow us on social media 
@townofcochrane 

Cochrane.ca/200/RVs-Trailers

Seasonal Trailer/
RV Parking
As the camping season winds down and 
winter approaches, it’s that time again 
to safely relocate your trailers, RVs and 
boats to a designated seasonal storage 
area. Beginning on Nov. 1, recreational 
vehicles are no longer permitted for 
parking on residential driveways until the 
start of the 2024 camping season in May. 

Happy Halloween, Cochrane

Monday, Nov. 6  | 6 p.m.

Monday, Nov. 20 | 6 p.m.

COCHRANE DECLARES STATE 
OF LOCAL EMERGENCY

At 6 p.m. on Saturday, October 21, 2023, the 
Town of Cochrane was advised that a 
contractor completing work on behalf of the 
Town had impacted our wastewater and 
water pipelines as they were setting up for 
drilling operations.

As a result, both the water and wastewater 
lines were impacted, causing wastewater to 
discharge into the Bow River, as well as the 
water pipeline which has resulted in a 
significant loss of water to our water storage 
facilities.

�e Town of Cochrane has declared a State of 
Local Emergency (SOLE) to create a legal 
state of affairs of a temporary nature so that 
the local authority may take extraordinary 
actions to deal with the emergency. 

Cochrane’s drinking water remains safe.
We want to reassure you that our water 
is, and continues to be, safe to drink.

We need your urgent cooperation to 
help restore the significant water 
depletion in Cochrane’s reservoir supply. 

All Cochrane residents and businesses 
must adhere to emergency mandatory 
water conservation. 

Prioritize your water usage to drinking 
water and basic hygiene.

•  Do not shower
•  Do not wash dishes 
•  Do not run your laundry machines

�is is a complex and quickly evolving 
situation and we appreciate your 
cooperation as we continue to respond. 

More information and updates at: Cochrane.ca

Supplementary property tax notices 
mailed October 20, 2023.
Supplementary property tax 
payments due December 31, 2023.

Cochrane.ca/taxes


